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E-mail: ted@cenbank.org 
 
TO ALL AUTHORISED DEALERS 

 
 

CLOSURE OF FOREIGN EXCHANGE MARKET FOR EIDEL-KABIR 
HOLIDAY 

 

IN CONSIDERATION OF THE FEDERAL GOVERNMENT 

DECLARATION OF 20TH & 21ST JANUARY, 2005 AS PUBLIC 

HOLIDAYS IN CELEBRATION OF EIDEL-KABIR FESTIVAL, 

AUTHORISED DEALERS ARE HEREBY INFORMED THAT THERE 

WOULD BE NO AUCTION ON WEDNESDAY 19TH JANUARY, 2005. 

 

HOWEVER, THE MARKET WILL RE-OPEN FOR BUSINESS ON 

MONDAY 24TH JANUARY, 2005. 

 
WE WISH YOU ALL A HAPPY EIDEL-KABIR CELEBRATION.  
 
 
                                                                                     

 
 
      O.O. AKANJI (MRS)               

                           DIRECTOR 
                    TRADE & EXCHANGE DEPARTMENT 


